
JOCKVALE’S FRIDAY MESSAGE ON THURSDAY - JUNE 27th, 2024 
 

 

 

Dear Jockvale Families, we wish you a safe and happy summer! We look forward to seeing our 
new and returning Jaguars on Tuesday, September 3rd, 2024!  
 

MESSAGE FROM MR. KARL 
It has been a pleasure working with you at Jockvale and supporting your child’s education for 
the past two years. I will forever hold the memories made at this school dear to my heart. 
Though I will not be physically present, please know that I will continue to support you and your 
family should anything arise. I wish you all the best. Have a wonderful summer and hopefully, 
our paths will cross again in the future. 
STAFF & CLASS ORGANIZATION - We are still staffing for next year, but our organization is 
basically complete based on the information that we have. Please consider that the school 
organization is subject to change between now and October 2024. You will be notified about 
your child’s class placement by August 29th or 30th, 2024.  



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



Have a wonderful summer, 
 

Loretta and Karl 
 

       

 

 
JUNE 26 - REPORT CARDS EMAILED HOME 
JUNE 27 - FREE FREEZIE THURSDAY 
JUNE 27 - LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 
SEPT 03 - FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL 
 

Religious/Creed-Based Days of Observance - Ottawa-Carleton District School Board 
 

https://www.ocdsb.ca/calendar/religious_creed_based_days

